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Norwood Primary School 
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Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Thursday 22nd March 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we are looking at Captain Scott this term and where he explored, we are going to end the term 

with designing, building and evaluating a model of a boat.  This will be a junk modelling task, so 

please could I ask for boxes, containers and packaging to be sent in before the last day of term, 

Thursday 29th March, to help with this learning. 

 

If your child has an idea and would like to bring in something specific for their boat (e.g. pipe 

cleaners, specific coloured wool etc.) then they can bring this for their boat too.  We have 

resources to add to the boats at school; however each child will need some packaging for the basis 

of their boat. 

 

Any questions please come and see a member of the Year 1 team.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Butler      Mrs Reynolds 

Class Teacher     Head Teacher 
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